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It is likely that this memo will help rectify some issues, but may uncover new areas that require 
further explanation. OCEMS remains open to input and hopes that all parties can work together 
during these challenging times to provide the best care possible under the circumstances. 
Should further concerns arise, OCEMS is committed to working collaboratively with all parties to 
resolve these issues. 
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